
  

Luxembourg, 28 July 2016  

Press release  

  

Orco Property Group - Changes in Board Composition 

  

Orco Property Group was informed on 28 July 2016 by its director, Mr. Pavel Spanko, that he 

has resigned from the Orco Property Group´s board of directors, with immediate effect. The 

board of directors acknowledged the resignation of Mr. Spanko and wished him continued 

success. 

Following the resignation of Mr. Spanko, the board of directors resolved to co-opt Mr. Erik 

Morgenstern to the board of directors.  Mr. Morgenstern serves as the Chief Financial Officer 

of the company.    

For more information please, visit www.orcogroup.com  
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